
Metroland Letters to the Editor 
 
 
Province should stop incineration process 
Mon Mar 24, 2008 

To the editor:  

History has recorded many disasters in the last 100 years, most of them man-made.  

The worldwide No. 1 concern is global warming and greenhouse gases. Durham Region's answer to 
this potential calamity is an incinerator.  

The majority of the residents are opposed to this.  

We have in Durham an unelected Regional Chairman, Roger Anderson, who does not have to 
answer to the electorate and appears to want to bulldoze this project through. Those holding public 
office must do it via the ballot box. A change in the Municipal Act is needed in order to restore the 
democratic process.  

Queen's Park must get involved to correct this injustice. The cost to build an incinerator and the toil 
on human lives need not happen. Who will want to live in Courtice/Clarington?  

The Province must intervene and stop this evil from proceeding any further.  

Harry Elvins  

Courtice 

 


